
P. O. Box 1571
Monroeviile, AL 36461
December 20, 1999

Mr. Norman Zoller
Circuit Executive
United States Court of Appeals
Eleventh Circuit
56 Forsyth Street, N.W.
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. Zoller:

Thank you for speaking with me on November 24. 1999, regarding a newspaper
article which contains critical information relative to my allegations of judicial
misconduct on the part of a federal judge who presided over my federal lawsuit.

Enclosed'please find my complaint ofjudicial misconduct along with said newspaper
article attached thereto as Exhibit A. As per our conversation, I would be deeply
grateful if you would channel this information to the appropriate source.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerelv.

q/A!"fi-M
Alberta Davison
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